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January 22, 2021 

IN THE MATTER OF THE PETITION OF  
PUBLIC SERVICE ELECTRIC AND GAS COMPANY FOR APPROVAL 

OF ITS CLEAN ENERGY FUTURE-ELECTRIC VEHICLE AND  
ENERGY STORAGE (“CEF-EVES”) PROGRAM ON A REGULATED BASIS 

BPU Docket No. EO18101111 

Aida Camacho-Welch, Secretary of the Board 
Board of Public Utilities 
44 S. Clinton Avenue, 9th Floor  
Trenton, New Jersey  08625 

Dear Secretary Camacho-Welch: 

This Firm represents Zeco Systems, Inc., d/b/a Greenlots (“Greenlots”).  We are in 
receipt of the executed Stipulation in the above-referenced case that was filed on 
January 19, 2021, by Mathew M. Weissman, Managing Counsel- State Regulatory, 
Law Department, PSE&G Services Corporation.  As Mr. Weissman noted in his 
filing, Greenlots is not a signatory to the Stipulation, but also has not objected to the 
subject settlement.  Instead, Greenlots respectfully requests that the Board 
consider its comments with respect to the Stipulation.   

As such, and in accordance with the Order issued by the Board on March 19, 2020, 
in connection with I/M/O New Jersey Board of Public Utilities’ Response to the 
COVID-19 Pandemic for a Temporary Waiver of Requirements for Certain Non-
Essential Obligations, BPU Docket No. EO20030254, we respectfully file the 
attached materials with you via email: 

1. Comments on Proposed Stipulation by Joshua J. Cohen on behalf of Zeco 
Systems, D/B/A/ Greenlots; 

2. Notice of Appearance by Natalie S. Watson, Esq.; 

3. Attachment to the non-disclosure agreement executed by Natalie S. 
Watson, Esq.; and 

4. Certification of Service on counsel on the email distribution list for this 
matter. 

No hard copies will follow.  If you have any questions or require any additional 
information, please contact me at your convenience.   
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As always, we greatly appreciate the Board’s time and attention to these issues. 

Very truly yours, 

Natalie S. Watson 

Enclosures 

cc:  Counsel on Email Distribution List 
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Natalie Watson signature


